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To: OIC - Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs of the Division
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors
Public Secondary School Heads
All Others Concerned

This Office informs all concerned that St. Paul University Manila is now open
for admission to the Senior High School program for academic year 2021 — 2022.

Please see attached letter for your reference and guidance.

o
ROLA NDA, EdD. CESO VI

ivision Superintendent
Officer — in — Charge
Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

In compliance with DepEd Order No. 8 s. 2013, this
Division Advisory is issued not for endorsement
perD.O. 28 s. 2001 only for the information of DepEd
Officials, personnel as well as the concerned public.
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May 28, 2021
The Principal

Dear Sir/Madam:
Greetings of Peace!

Distance is no longer a hindrance to avail of Paulinian Education. You can
be a Paulinian even if you are from the different cities and provinces of the Philippines!
We have students coming from the different parts of the world as well. This is the power
of Online Learning,.

St. Paul University Manila is now open for admission to the Senior High School
program for academic year 2021- 2022. Our institution is a leader in holistic, quality
education in the Senior High School Program. Our offerings include ABM (4Accountancy
and Business Management), AADT (Arts and Design Track), HUMSS (Humanities and
Social Sciences) and STEM (Science, Technology, Engineering & Mathematics).

In this 2" year of the global pandemic, St. Paul University Manila continues to
thrive in the online learning modality. Through our partnership with Schoology, learning
has cut across boundaries. It is imperative that students be equipped with the necessary
skills to succeed in life. To assist in guiding the Grade 10 students in choosing the correct
track for them in the Senior High School, we would like to propose if we may conduct a
30-minute online presentation with your students. Our talk would focus on our learning
modalities and how classes were conducted during the first year of online learning as
well as track offerings, career paths and our special programs. As an enrichment to the K-
12 Curriculum, we are focused on Outcomes- Based Pedagogy which ensures that the
students are fully competent to address the needs of society and to be at par with the rest
of the world. It is our mission to produce Christ-centered, integrated, competent,
responsible and compassionate advocates of social transformation in the service of the
Church and society. Graduates of St. Paul system are known to succeed in the areas of
Education, Leadership & Management, Nursing, Business, Hospitality Management,
Tourism, Film and Music and the Performing Arts.

We understand that classes in your schools will be ending. We would appreciate it
if we would be given a chance to share the Paulinian Education to your students. We are
very excited to be partnering with you in this endeavor. Should you have any questions,
you may contact Mr. Diosdado S. Vinluan Jr., Marketing Head of the Senior High School
Department, at 09619767336 or djvinluan@spumanila.edu.ph We will also be following
up with your good office within a week from receiving a copy of our proposal.

Thank you. Caritas Christi Urget Nos.

Respectfully Yours,

SR. FELICITAS BERNARDO, SPC
Principal, Senior High School Program



